
The PGA is Changing How You Can Learn About Open Jobs 
 
The PGA Career Services team believes evolution is necessary to continue to better meet 
members’ needs. A recent change made is to begin the transition from the CareerLinks profile 
to the Job Seeker Profile. Here is a quick overview of the differences- 
 

CAREERLINKS PROFILE JOB SEEKER PROFILE 

• Lengthy, detailed survey 
• Five questions regarding 

Preferences 

• Intricate tracking system based on 

experience and preferences 
• Job Matching to Preferences 

• You would only receive Job Notice if 

you were tracked 

• You can view all Jobs on PGA.org at 

any time 

**Employer focused** **Member focused** 

 
To create your new profile, log into PGA.org, go to your dashboard and then scroll all the way down to 

the section on Job Preferences. Please take a few short minutes to complete this job preference 

profile. There are only these questions to answer-  

• Where are you in your search?  
• Where would you like to work? 
• What type of job are you seeking?  
• What is your minimum salary requirement? 
• Other preferences? (Seasonal/year-round) 

 

Once you have entered your Job Preferences, the system creates a profile for you that matches 
open positions to your preferences. And every time you log into PGA.com, a list of jobs will pop 
up if any are open that meet your preferences. 
 

Or you can search for any job that is on the Board. Again, log into PGA.org and click on Jobs. You 
can filter by title in the search bar or by Section or location on the left-hand side.    
 

We know there will be growing pains and transition is never perfect. Here is where we need 
your help—if you encounter something that you feel is not working well for you as a job seeker 
or as an employer, please reach out to me and give me your feedback. We can only evolve in the 
right direction with your input. 
 

 

 
 


